Application To Study In Madzivhandila
Agricultural College
Thank you very much for reading application to study in madzivhandila
agricultural college. As you may know, people have search hundreds times for
their favorite novels like this application to study in madzivhandila
agricultural college, but end up in malicious downloads.
Rather than reading a good book with a cup of tea in the afternoon, instead
they juggled with some harmful virus inside their laptop.
application to study in madzivhandila agricultural college is available in our
digital library an online access to it is set as public so you can get it
instantly.
Our digital library spans in multiple locations, allowing you to get the most
less latency time to download any of our books like this one.
Kindly say, the application to study in madzivhandila agricultural college is
universally compatible with any devices to read

Development Practice in Eastern and Southern Africa Tshilidzi Madzivhandila
2022-03-29 This book is a rare collection of reflective and reflexive stories
that reveal how seasoned academics, agents of grassroots social change, leaders
and journalists transformed and shaped the development landscape in eastern and
southern Africa. Whereas practical experiences are crucial assets and resources
for shaping the academic environment and development practice landscape, most
of the existing literature recommended as key learning materials in tertiary
institutions is rarely in synch with the practical realities of development
practice. The shared individual lived experiences from academic endeavours and
fieldwork provide hands-on tools for students and emerging practitioners who
might be involved in or are currently facilitating development work. The thrust
of the book, therefore, is to demystify the day-to-day experiences of
development practitioners while contributing to learning pathways or strategies
for achieving viable solutions to the myriad of challenges, which grassroots
communities face. The relevance of the book as a crucial resource for students
pursuing development-oriented degree programmes in colleges and universities is
obvious. Without any doubt, the compilation will be handy in the implementation
of diverse development-oriented transformation agenda at academic, programming
and policy levels.
Seeds of Learning 2000
The A to Z of Careers in South Africa 2005
Land Matters Tembeka Ngcukaitobi 2021-04-15 Why has land reform been such a
failure in South Africa? Will expropriation without compensation solve the
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problem? What can be done to get the land programme back on track? In Land
Matters, Tembeka Ngcukaitobi tackles the past, present and future of the land
question in South Africa. Going back in history, he shows how Africans’
communal systems of landownership were used by colonial rulers to deny that
Africans owned the land at all. He explores the effects of the Land Acts,
Bantustans and forced removals. And he evaluates the ANC’s policies on land
throughout the struggle years, during the negotiations of the 1990s, and in
government. Land Matters unpacks the government’s achievements and failures in
land redistribution, restitution and tenure reform, and makes suggestions for
what needs to be done in future. The book also explores the power of chiefs,
the tension between communal landownership and the desire for private title,
the failure of the willing-seller, willing-buyer approach, women and land
reform, the role of banks, and the debates around amending the Constitution.
Steering clear of the simplistic and polarising terms of the land debate,
Ngcukaitobi argues for a return to the nuanced constitutional requirements of
justice and equity in South Africa’s land policy. Thoughtful and provocative,
Land Matters sheds light on one of the most topical, complex and urgent issues
in South Africa today.
Study and Master Agricultural Sciences Grade 12 CAPS Teacher's File Altus
Strydom 2014-06-26 Study & Master Agricultural Sciences Grade 12 has been
especially developed by an experienced author team for the Curriculum and
Assessment Policy Statement (CAPS). This new and easy-to-use course helps
learners to master essential content and skills in Agricultural Sciences.
Rainfed Farming Systems Philip Tow 2011-09-16 While a good grasp of the many
separate aspects of agriculture is important, it is equally essential for all
those involved in agriculture to understand the functioning of the farming
system as a whole and how it can be best managed. It is necessary to re-assess
and understand rain-fed farming systems around the world and to find ways to
improve the selection, design and operation of such systems for long term
productivity, profitability and sustainability. The components of the system
must operate together efficiently; yet many of the relationships and
interactions are not clearly understood. Appreciation of these matters and how
they are affected by external influences or inputs are important for decision
making and for achieving desirable outcomes for the farm as a whole. This book
analyses common rain-fed farming systems and defines the principles and
practices important to their effective functioning and management.
The management of bees dr. Mackenzie 1860
Increasing Production from the Land Coulson, Andrew 2018-08-17 African
agriculture faces major challenges with growing population pressure and the
impact of climate change. Until now food production overall has broadly kept
pace with demand. To maintain this impressive achievement, production from the
land needs to be intensified, soil fertility must be enhanced, forests and
water resources must be conserved, and land use practices must be sustainable
over the long term. This book shows what needs to be done, and points to how
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best to achieve this. The book starts with a brief guide to what plants and
animals need to grow well, how farmers currently use the land, and the research
that is being conducted on new agricultural technologies. A comparison is made
of productivity on small and large farms, which demonstrates that, contrary to
some suggestions, small farmers, properly serviced, can be as productive or
even more productive than larger farms. Subsequent chapters discuss issues of
land tenure, pastoralism, training, the importance of women farmers, access to
finance, markets, value chains, and contract farming as a partnership between
small-scale producers, processors and traders in agricultural products. The
final section of the book discusses whether a new “green revolution” is
feasible or desirable for Africa. The potential risks and benefits of
dependence on purchased agrochemicals, genetically modified varieties, and
multinational seed and chemical companies are examined. A series of twelve
broad policy proposals for achieving a sustainable agriculture sector is
presented for consideration. Fifteen case studies illustrate the issues
discussed in the book. Most of the examples are from East Africa, particularly
Tanzania, but the principles addressed are relevant across the African
continent. Each chapter of the book includes references and suggestions for
further reading, most of them freely available to anyone with internet access.
A set of essay questions exploring the issues covered in each chapter is
included, to provide practical help for students of agriculture and their
teachers.
Women’s empowerment in agriculture and dietary quality across the life course:
Evidence from Bangladesh Sraboni, Esha 2018-02-13 Using nationally
representative survey data from rural Bangladesh, this paper examines the
relationship between women’s empowerment in agriculture and indicators of
individual dietary quality. Our findings suggest that women’s empowerment is
associated with better dietary quality for individuals within the household,
with varying effects across the life course. Women’s empowerment is associated
with more diverse diets for children younger than five years, but empowerment
measures are not consistently associated with increases in nutrient intake for
this age group. Women’s empowerment is positively and significantly associated
with adult men’s and women’s dietary diversity and nutrient intakes. Different
empowerment domains may have different impacts on nutrition, but other
characteristics, such as maternal schooling and household socioeconomic status,
may play a more important role for younger children. The importance of maternal
education in the dietary quality of young children, and the relatively greater
importance of women’s empowerment for older children and adults, imply that
policies designed to empower women and improve nutritional status should be
informed by knowledge of which specific domains of women’s empowerment matter
for particular nutritional outcomes at specific stages of the life course.
Multiple-use water services to advance the millennium development goals van
Koppen, Barbara, Moriarty, P., Boelee, Eline 2006 This research report presents
the findings of the first phase of the action-research project "Models for
implementing multiple-use water supply systems for enhanced land and water
productivity, rural livelihoods and gender equity." Multipleuse water services,
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or "mus" in short, is a participatory, integrated and poverty-reduction focused
approach in poor rural and peri-urban areas, which takes people's multiple
water needs as a starting point for providing integrated services, moving
beyond the conventional sectoral barriers of the domestic and productive
sectors.
Strategies for Strengthening and Scaling Up Community-Based Seed Production
2006-01-01
Port Development and Competition in East and Southern Africa Martin Humphreys
2019-07-16 Port Development and Competition in East and Southern Africa
analyzes the 15 main ports in East and Southern Africa (ESA) to assess whether
their proposed capacity enhancements are justified by current and projected
demand; whether the current port management approaches sufficiently address not
only the maritime capacity needs but also other impediments to port efficiency;
and what the expected hierarchy of ports in the region will be in the future.
The analysis confirms the need to increase maritime capacity, as the overall
container demand in the ports in scope is predicted to begin exceeding total
current capacity by between 2025 and 2030, while gaps in terms of dry and
liquid bulk handling are expected even sooner. However, in the case of many of
the ports, the issue of landside access—the ports’ intermodal connectivity, the
ease of international border crossing, and the port-city interface—is more
important than the need to improve maritime access and capacity. The analysis
finds that there is a need to improve the operating efficiency in all of the
ESA ports, as they are currently less than half as productive as the most
efficient ports in the matched data set of similar ports across the world, in
terms of efficiency in container-handling operations. Similarly, there is a
need to improve and formalize stakeholder engagement in many of the ports, to
introduce modern management systems, and to strengthen the institutional
framework to ensure the most efficient use of the infrastructure and to be able
to attract private capital and specialist terminal operators. Finally, given
the ports’ geographic location and proximity to main shipping routes, available
draft, and the ongoing port-and-hinterland development, the book concludes that
Durban and Djibouti are the most likely to emerge as the regional hubs in ESA’s
future hub-and-spoke system.
Open Government: Globaler Kontext und Perspektiven für offenes Regierungs- und
Verwaltungshandeln OECD 2018-05-04 Dieser Bericht liefert eine tiefgreifende,
evidenzbasierte Analyse der Initiativen zur Öffnung des Regierungs- und
Verwaltungshandelns sowie der Herausforderungen, vor denen die Länder bei deren
Umsetzung und Koordinierung stehen.
The Role of Smallholder Farms in Food and Nutrition Security Sergio Gomez y
Paloma 2020-01-01 This open access book discusses the current role of
smallholders in connection with food security and poverty reduction in
developing countries. It addresses the opportunities they enjoy, and the
constraints they face, by analysing the availability, access to and utilization
of production factors. Due to the relevance of smallholder farms, enhancing
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their production capacities and economic and social resilience could produce
positive impacts on food security and nutrition at a number of levels. In
addition to the role of small farmers as food suppliers, the book considers
their role as consumers and their level of nutrition security. It investigates
the link between agriculture and nutrition in order to better understand how
agriculture affects human health and dietary patterns. Given the importance of
smallholdings, strategies to increase their productivity are essential to
improving food and nutrition security, as well as food diversity.
Water Conservation and Wastewater Treatment in BRICS Nations Pardeep Singh
2020-05-13 Water Conservation and Wastewater Treatment in BRICS Nations:
Technologies, Challenges, Strategies, and Policies addresses issues of water
resources—including combined sewer system overflows—assessing effects on water
quality standards and protecting surface and sub-surface potable water from the
intrusion of saline water due to sea level rise. The book's chapters
incorporate both policies and practical aspects and serve as baseline
information for future adaption plans in BRICS nations. Users will find
detailed important information that is ideal for policymakers, water management
specialists, BRICS nation undergraduate or university students, teachers and
researchers. Presents tools and techniques that can be used to preserve water
resources, including groundwater and surface water Provides geophysical methods
to quantitatively monitor physical earth processes associated with water
resources, such as contaminant transport and ecological and climate change
investigations and monitoring Includes desalination techniques which can solve
the issue of scarce drinking water
The National Agricultural Directory 2011 2010
World List of Universities and Other Institutions of Higher Education 2006
Handbook of African Development Tony Binns 2018-04-27 This handbook presents an
extensive new overview of African development - past, present and future. It
addresses key core themes and topics that are pertinent to the continent's
development - including sections on history, health and food, politics,
economics, rural and urban development, and development policy and practice.
The volume draws on the expertise of over 60 of the world's leading scholars to
provide a detailed and up-to-date analysis of the key opportunities and
challenges that confront Africa, and how such issues are being addressed.
Arranged by key themes, the handbook provides not only a historical
understanding of the past, but also political perspectives on the future. The
chapters provide critically informed analyses of their topics by drawing upon
the latest conceptual viewpoints and applied experiences in Africa in the form
of case studies to offer a comprehensive examination of the opportunities,
challenges, key debates and future prospects. This handbook is an invaluable
state-of-the-art overview and reference concerning many different aspects of
Africa's development, which will be of interest to academics in all fields of
African studies, and also academics and students working in cognate disciplines
such as development studies, geography, history, politics and economics.
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Rural Wealth Creation John L. Pender 2014-06-05 This book investigates the role
of wealth in achieving sustainable rural economic development. The authors
define wealth as all assets net of liabilities that can contribute to wellbeing, and they provide examples of many forms of capital – physical,
financial, human, natural, social, and others. They propose a conceptual
framework for rural wealth creation that considers how multiple forms of wealth
provide opportunities for rural development, and how development strategies
affect the dynamics of wealth. They also provide a new accounting framework for
measuring wealth stocks and flows. These conceptual frameworks are employed in
case study chapters on measuring rural wealth and on rural wealth creation
strategies. Rural Wealth Creation makes numerous contributions to research on
sustainable rural development. Important distinctions are drawn to help guide
wealth measurement, such as the difference between the wealth located within a
region and the wealth owned by residents of a region, and privately owned
versus publicly owned wealth. Case study chapters illustrate these distinctions
and demonstrate how different forms of wealth can be measured. Several key
hypotheses are proposed about the process of rural wealth creation, and these
are investigated by case study chapters assessing common rural development
strategies, such as promoting rural energy industries and amenity-based
development. Based on these case studies, a typology of rural wealth creation
strategies is proposed and an approach to mapping the potential of such
strategies in different contexts is demonstrated. This book will be relevant to
students, researchers, and policy makers looking at rural community
development, sustainable economic development, and wealth measurement.
Handbook of Research on Protecting and Managing Global Indigenous Knowledge
Systems Tshifhumulo, Rendani 2021-10-08 Indigenous knowledge systems (IKS) are
a combination of knowledge systems encompassing technology; social, economic,
and philosophical learning; or educational, legal, and governance systems. The
lack of documentation of these systems presents a problem as the knowledge is
fading away over time. In response, it is essential that policies and
strategies are undertaken to ensure that these systems are protected and
sustained for generations to come. The Handbook of Research on Protecting and
Managing Global Indigenous Knowledge Systems is a comprehensive reference
source that works to preserve indigenous knowledge systems through research.
Focusing on key concepts such as tools of indigenous knowledge management and
African indigenous symbols, the book preserves and promotes indigenous
knowledge through research and fills the void staff and students within the
field of indigenous knowledge systems face with the current lack of research
and resources. This book is ideal for university students, lecturers,
researchers, academicians, policymakers, historians, sociologists, and anyone
interested in the field of indigenous knowledge systems.
Facts & Reports 1980
Book of Abstracts for the 10th World Conference on Animal Production Scientific
Committee 2008-11-20
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Agriculture and the Nitrogen Cycle Arvin Mosier 2013-04-10 Nitrogen is an
essential element for plant growth and development and a key agricultural
input-but in excess it can lead to a host of problems for human and ecological
health. Across the globe, distribution of fertilizer nitrogen is very uneven,
with some areas subject to nitrogen pollution and others suffering from reduced
soil fertility, diminished crop production, and other consequences of
inadequate supply. Agriculture and the Nitrogen Cycle provides a global
assessment of the role of nitrogen fertilizer in the nitrogen cycle. The focus
of the book is regional, emphasizing the need to maintain food and fiber
production while minimizing environmental impacts where fertilizer is abundant,
and the need to enhance fertilizer utilization in systems where nitrogen is
limited. The book is derived from a workshop held by the Scientific Committee
on Problems of the Environment (SCOPE) in Kampala, Uganda, that brought
together the world's leading scientists to examine and discuss the nitrogen
cycle and related problems. It contains an overview chapter that summarizes the
group's findings, four chapters on cross-cutting issues, and thirteen
background chapters. The book offers a unique synthesis and provides an up-todate, broad perspective on the issues of nitrogen fertilizer in food production
and the interaction of nitrogen and the environment.
Training for Agriculture and Rural Development Food and Agriculture
Organization 1975
Unbreakable Stephane Hallegatte 2016-11-24 'Economic losses from natural
disasters totaled $92 billion in 2015.' Such statements, all too commonplace,
assess the severity of disasters by no other measure than the damage inflicted
on buildings, infrastructure, and agricultural production. But $1 in losses
does not mean the same thing to a rich person that it does to a poor person;
the gravity of a $92 billion loss depends on who experiences it. By focusing on
aggregate losses—the traditional approach to disaster risk—we restrict our
consideration to how disasters affect those wealthy enough to have assets to
lose in the first place, and largely ignore the plight of poor people. This
report moves beyond asset and production losses and shifts its attention to how
natural disasters affect people’s well-being. Disasters are far greater threats
to well-being than traditional estimates suggest. This approach provides a more
nuanced view of natural disasters than usual reporting, and a perspective that
takes fuller account of poor people’s vulnerabilities. Poor people suffer only
a fraction of economic losses caused by disasters, but they bear the brunt of
their consequences. Understanding the disproportionate vulnerability of poor
people also makes the case for setting new intervention priorities to lessen
the impact of natural disasters on the world’s poor, such as expanding
financial inclusion, disaster risk and health insurance, social protection and
adaptive safety nets, contingent finance and reserve funds, and universal
access to early warning systems. Efforts to reduce disaster risk and poverty go
hand in hand. Because disasters impoverish so many, disaster risk management is
inseparable from poverty reduction policy, and vice versa. As climate change
magnifies natural hazards, and because protection infrastructure alone cannot
eliminate risk, a more resilient population has never been more critical to
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breaking the cycle of disaster-induced poverty.
Nutrition-sensitive agriculture Ruel, Marie T. 2017-10-27 A growing number of
governments, donor agencies, and development organizations are committed to
supporting nutrition-sensitive agriculture (NSA) to achieve their development
goals. Although consensus exists on pathways through which agriculture may
influence nutrition-related outcomes, empirical evidence on agriculture’s
contribution to nutrition and how it can be enhanced is still weak. This paper
reviews recent empirical evidence (since 2014), including findings from impact
evaluations of a variety of NSA programs using experimental designs as well as
observational studies that document linkages between agriculture, women’s
empowerment, and nutrition. It summarizes existing knowledge regarding not only
impacts but also pathways, mechanisms, and contextual factors that affect where
and how agriculture may improve nutrition outcomes. The paper concludes with
reflections on implications for agricultural programs, policies, and
investments, and highlights future research priorities.
Who's who of Southern Africa 1980 Vols. for 1967-70 include as a section: Who's
who of Rhodesia, Mauritius, Central and East Africa.
Sustainable Business Practices for Rural Development Hardeep Chahal 2020-05-29
The book includes empirical research papers and case studies embracing human
capital, relational capital and structural capital in context to services and
manufacturing sectors. It will highlight on the sustainable business practices
manifested in the work culture, values and beliefs in context to rural regions.
From a learning and managerial perspective, the book will identify effective
business practices in varied service and manufacturing sectors significant for
sustaining business performance and competitive advantage.
Less is More Jason Hickel 2020-08-13 'A powerfully disruptive book for
disrupted times ... If you're looking for transformative ideas, this book is
for you.' KATE RAWORTH, economist and author of Doughnut Economics A Financial
Times Book of the Year ______________________________________ Our planet is in
trouble. But how can we reverse the current crisis and create a sustainable
future? The answer is: DEGROWTH. Less is More is the wake-up call we need. By
shining a light on ecological breakdown and the system that's causing it,
Hickel shows how we can bring our economy back into balance with the living
world and build a thriving society for all. This is our chance to change
course, but we must act now. ______________________________________ 'A
masterpiece... Less is More covers centuries and continents, spans academic
disciplines, and connects contemporary and ancient events in a way which cannot
be put down until it's finished.' DANNY DORLING, Professor of Geography,
University of Oxford 'Jason is able to personalise the global and swarm the
mind in the way that insects used to in abundance but soon shan't unless we are
able to heed his beautifully rendered warning.' RUSSELL BRAND 'Jason Hickel
shows that recovering the commons and decolonizing nature, cultures, and
humanity are necessary conditions for hope of a common future in our common
home.' VANDANA SHIVA, author of Making Peace With the Earth 'This is a book we
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have all been waiting for. Jason Hickel dispels ecomodernist fantasies of
"green growth". Only degrowth can avoid climate breakdown. The facts are
indisputable and they are in this book.' GIORGIS KALLIS, author of Degrowth
'Capitalism has robbed us of our ability to even imagine something different;
Less is More gives us the ability to not only dream of another world, but also
the tools by which we can make that vision real.' ASAD REHMAN, director of War
on Want 'One of the most important books I have read ... does something
extremely rare: it outlines a clear path to a sustainable future for all.'
RAOUL MARTINEZ, author of Creating Freedom 'Jason Hickel takes us on a profound
journey through the last 500 years of capitalism and into the current crisis of
ecological collapse. Less is More is required reading for anyone interested in
what it means to live in the Anthropocene, and what we can do about it.' ALNOOR
LADHA, co-founder of The Rules 'Excellent analysis...This book explores not
only the systemic flaws but the deeply cultural beliefs that need to be
uprooted and replaced.' ADELE WALTON
Towards a New Future for the Pastoral People of the Horn of Africa Kees Maxey
1996
Pluimvee bulletin 2005
Transforming Agriculture in Southern Africa Richard A. Sikora 2019-11-27 This
book provides a synthesis of the key issues and challenges facing agriculture
and food production in Southern Africa. Southern Africa is facing numerous
challenges from diverse issues such as agricultural transformations, growing
populations, urbanization and climate change. These challenges place great
pressure on food security, agriculture, water availability and other natural
resources, as well as impacting biodiversity. Drawing on case studies from
Lesotho, Malawi, Mozambique, Namibia, South Africa, Swaziland, Tanzania, Zambia
and Zimbabwe, the chapters in this book consider these challenges from an
interdisciplinary perspective, covering key areas in constraints to production,
the most important building blocks of good farming practices, and established
and emerging technologies. This book will be a valuable support for informing
new policies and processes aimed at improving food production and security and
developing sustainable agriculture in Southern Africa. This informative volume
will be key reading for those interested in agricultural science, African
studies, rural studies, development studies and sustainability. It will also be
a valuable resource for policymakers, governmental and nongovernmental
organizations, and agricultural practitioners.
Artificial Insemination in Farm Animals Milad Manafi 2011 Artificial
insemination is used instead of natural mating for reproduction purposes and
its chief priority is that the desirable characteristics of a bull or other
male livestock animal can be passed on more quickly and to more progeny than if
that animal is mated with females in a natural fashion. This book contains
under one cover 16 chapters of concise, up-to-date information on artificial
insemination in buffalos, ewes, pigs, swine, sheep, goats, pigs and dogs.
Cryopreservation effect on sperm quality and fertility, new method and
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diagnostic test in semen analysis, management factors affecting fertility after
cervical insemination, factors of non-infectious nature affecting the
fertility, fatty acids effects on reproductive performance of ruminants,
particularities of bovine artificial insemination, sperm preparation techniques
and reproductive endocrinology diseases are described. This book will explain
the advantages and disadvantages of using AI, the various methodologies used in
different species, and how AI can be used to improve reproductive efficiency in
farm animals.
Sustainable healthy diets Food and Agriculture Organization of the United
Nations 2019-10-15 Considering the detrimental environmental impact of current
food systems, and the concerns raised about their sustainability, there is an
urgent need to promote diets that are healthy and have low environmental
impacts. These diets also need to be socio-culturally acceptable and
economically accessible for all. Acknowledging the existence of diverging views
on the concepts of sustainable diets and healthy diets, countries have
requested guidance from the Food and Agriculture Organization of the United
Nations (FAO) and the World Health Organization (WHO) on what constitutes
sustainable healthy diets. These guiding principles take a holistic approach to
diets; they consider international nutrition recommendations; the environmental
cost of food production and consumption; and the adaptability to local social,
cultural and economic contexts. This publication aims to support the efforts of
countries as they work to transform food systems to deliver on sustainable
healthy diets, contributing to the achievement of the SDGs at country level,
especially Goals 1 (No Poverty), 2 (Zero Hunger), 3 (Good Health and WellBeing), 4 (Quality Education), 5 (Gender Equality) and 12 (Responsible
Consumption and Production) and 13 (Climate Action).
Green Marketing in Emerging Markets Chipo Mukonza 2021-09-18 Green marketing
has risen in prominence over recent years as corporations face calls to lower
their carbon footprint, engage in socially responsible practices, and promote
sustainable ways of conducting business. In emerging economies, social,
economic, and environmental problems resulting from rapid industrialisation
requires urgent attention. Promoting environmentally responsible practices
through green marketing has been identified as a key solution. This book
provides theoretical and practical insights into how businesses in emerging
economies can integrate green objectives into their marketing activities to
achieve sustainable outcomes and attain green-focused goals. It discusses green
marketing from strategic and operational perspectives, which considers target
consumers, products, processes, promotion and sustainability of resources and
presents the institutional logic of embedding greenness across organisational
marketing activities. Issues concomitant to green marketing such as consumer
buying behaviour of green products, green integrated marketing communication,
green product management, green initiatives in logistics social responsibility,
greenwashing and the need for transparency, and green marketing orientations
and firm performance, are covered in the book. Ultimately, this collection
contributes to and extends theoretical conversations on green marketing while
also providing actionable recommendations for organisations and the larger
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society in emerging economies. Chipo Mukonza is a Lecturer at the Tshwane
University of Technology in Polokwane, South Africa. Ogechi Adeola is an
Associate Professor of Marketing at the Lagos Business School, Pan-Atlantic
University, Nigeria. Isaiah Adisa is a management researcher and consultant
based in Nigeria. Robert E. Hinson is a Professor and Head of the Department of
Marketing and Entrepreneurship at the University of Ghana Business School.
Emmanuel Mogaji is a Senior Lecturer in Advertising and Marketing
Communications at the University of Greenwich, United Kingdom.
Agrindex 1994
Government Annual Report of the Republic of Venda Venda (South Africa) 1984
Routledge Handbook of Sport Policy Ian Henry 2013-07-24 It is difficult to
fully understand the role that sport plays in contemporary global society
without understanding how and why governments, NGOs and other organizations
formulate and implement policy relating to sport. The Routledge Handbook of
Sport Policy is the only book to offer a comprehensive overview of current
perspectives, techniques and approaches to the analysis of sport policy around
the world. The book introduces a diverse range of approaches to policy analysis
across the full range of political and societal contexts, including developed
and developing economies; state-centric, mixed economy and market-led systems,
and both liberal democracies and political systems characterized by a dominant
elite. It is arranged into five sections addressing the key topics and themes
in the analysis of contemporary sport policy, including: theory and its
implications for methodology globalization, governance, partnerships and
networks elite sport policy development, sport and joint policy agendas sport
policy and social theory. With contributions from leading policy analysts
around the world, including Europe, North America, the Middle East and Asia,
this book is important reading for any student, researcher or professional
working in sport management, sport development, sport and society, or
mainstream public policy, policy analysis or social policy.
Drought characteristics and management in North Africa and the Near East Food
and Agriculture Organization of the United Nations 2018-06-19 The report
assesses the occurrence and impacts of drought, the current policies underlying
drought management as well as the mitigation measures and responses adopted in
the Near East and North Africa region, with a focus on the Agriculture Sector.
It is the third of a series of similar studies carried out in different regions
and countries of the world, with the objective of shedding light on drought
effects, sensitizing policy-makers for the much needed paradigm shift to proactive drought management planning and providing guidance for the development
of such policies. The studies are carried out by FAO, in collaboration with the
Water for Food Institute, University of Nebraska-Lincoln, USA, as a direct
contribution to FAO's Strategic Objective "increasing the resilience of
livelihoods to disasters" and Strategic Objective "make agriculture, forestry
and fisheries more productive and sustainable".
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Continuous Improvement and Innovation as an Alternative Development
Methodological Approach to Improve Sustainable Livelihoods of Previously
Disadvantaged Beef Farmers Tshilidzi Percy Madzivhandila 2007
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